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Core Subject Summer Work: 

Current Year 10 Students have been set 
English and Maths work to complete over 

the Summer break: work booklets will 
have been distributed in class (copies can 

be found on the website) 

Also, take a look at the Year 10 English 
and Maths Newsletters to find out what 

you will be studying in the new academic 
year. 

Dates for your diary  

Thursday 18th August, 10.00—13.00: A Level Results Day  
Thursday 25th August, 10.00—12.30: GCSE Results Day 
 
Monday 5th September, 9am: Y10 & 12 First day of Term 
Tuesday 6th September, 9am: Y11 & 13 First day of Term 
 
Friday 14th October: Autumn Term Reports sent out 
 
Monday 17th to Friday 21st October: Y11, 12 & 13 Revision Week 
Monday 24th to Friday 28th October: Half Term 
 
Thursday 3rd November, 16.00-17.00:  
Student Reflection Surgery 
 
Wednesday 21st December: Last day of term 
 
Monday 9th January: First day of Spring Term 

Check the latest edition of       
The Byte for pictures from all 

our recent events, including The 
Woscars 2016 (above) 

This half term has been especially 
busy with many fabulous events put 
on for students and guests: from the 

Year 11 Celebration Assembly and 
Year 13 Graduation, to the Woscars, 
Lord’s Cricket Charity Event, History 

Challenge and not forgetting our    
official opening. 

A big thank you and well done to all 
our student organisers and everyone 

who volunteered in planning,        
technical support, and hosting: your 
hard work has been vital to the suc-

cess of these events 

With 6 weeks away from the 
Watford UTC ahead of you, you 
might find our Family Guide to 

Summer useful to get you        
inspired for fun things to do! 

The Watford UTC Student 
Dress Code 

Thank you to those who have     
upheld our dress code throughout 
the year. For a reminder of what is 

expected, check our Dress Code 
Guide 

All returning students will 
need to complete a new   

Yearly Medical Consent Form 
for Trips and Offsite Visits for 
the 2016/17 academic year.  

Please return this                 
electronically to                     

admin@watfordutc.org                 
or to Ellie at reception 

Need a good book for your holiday? 

For inspiration look no further than 
Summer Reads 2016 . 

For current year 12’s starting 
their EPQ: check our Guide! 
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